
BDBF Webinar – Complying with
the  new  duty  to  prevent
sexual harassment at work – 8
October, 2024
In this 1-hour webinar, BDBF Partner Nick Wilcox and Associate
Julia Gargan explore the steps employers need to take in order
to  be  ready  for  the  new  legal  duty  to  prevent  sexual
harassment at work, coming into force on 26 October 2024. This
webinar  was  originally  delivered  on  8  October  2024  and
reflects our understanding as of that date. Do get in contact
with either of the speakers if you would like to discuss any
of the issues raised.

To view the PDF webinar slides please click on the image
below, or view the recording of the webinar:

https://youtu.be/84GYF9DtWA8
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Please  contact  Nick  Wilcox  (NickWilcox@bdbf.co.uk),  Julia
Gargan (JuliaGargan@bdbf.co.uk) or your usual BDBF contact,
for further advice.
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